
SUNDAY AFTERNOON SERVICES 
CAIRNCRY COMMUNITY CENTRE 
3pm From Sunday 4 April 

 
From Easter Sunday until further notice Stockethill Church will be holding 

Services in Cairncry Community Centre at 3pm. 

 

Numbers attending will be restricted to allow for social distancing.  If possible, 

please book a place before attending using the contact details below.  You are 

welcome to simply turn up on the day, but you may not be able to worship with 

us if the service is already full. 

 

To reserve a place please contact Fiona Douglas 
Telephone: 01224 723454 

Email: fiona@stockethillchurch.org.uk 
 

Attending the service. 

 Please arrive at the Centre no more than 10 minutes before the start of the 

service.  The doors will not be opened until we are ready to begin. 

 

 Whilst outside, please keep 2m distance from other households. 

 

 Face coverings will normally need to be worn at all times. 

 

 Your attendance will be registered for the purposes of the Governments Test 

and Protect scheme.  (According to Data Protection legislation, this 

information will be kept on record for 28 days before being destroyed). 

 

The services will last around 40 minutes.  There will be no singing and we will 

need to keep 2m between households.  While this may all sound very strange we 

will endeavour to make the experience as safe, as easy and as enjoyable as 

possible.  Most important of all we hope that the opportunity to gather with 

others to worship together will be an encouraging and uplifting experience and 

will bring glory to God. 

In addition to the regular Sunday afternoon services there will also be a 
Maundy Thursday  Communion Service 

on Thursday 1 April in the Community Centre at 3pm. 
To reserve a place at this service please contact Fiona as above. 
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